

St. Cyprian's Link

Sunday 25th Jan **Epiphany 3**

Services today: 9.15am - Eucharist 10.30am – Eucharist

We also have Holy Communion on Thursday Morning at 10.00am, followed by Tea or Coffee for everyone who would like to join us

If you would like to get something into the Link please let Les know on 0141-776 3866 or e-mail rector@stcvprianslenzie.com

by teatime on Wednesday evenings. Thanks.

How well do you know our church? Do you know where the picture is in the top left of this Newsletter? Answer in the bottom right hand corner.

PRAYERS

ANGLICAN: The Diocese of Long Island (Province II, USA) and their Bishop: Rt Rev Laurence Provenzano. **DIOCESAN:** St. Paul and St. John the Evangelist, Monklands (Lorna Mortis, but soon to enter an interregnum)

Daily Prayers

26th The National Health Service.

27th Missions to Seafarers and the work of the RNLI.

28th All writers and communicators.

29th The Eastern Orthodox Churches.

30th Respect and understanding for people of different faiths.

31st For Christian Stewardship.

Please remember in your prayers: Margaret Conway; Beryl Taverner; Daphne Fraser; Cynthia Frost, Susan Frost; Kirsty Kilday; Eric and Sheila Oakes; Mark Parry; Alan Paterson; Doreen Rendell; Karen Rose; Geoff Scobie; Jack Smith; Grace Joss and for all those in the "Prayer Book" at the back of the church.

We discovered at Christmas that people locally look at our Facebook page! I know of a family who came to one of our services because it was on Facebook. Two other families came because they saw our services posted on twitter! If you are computerised, why not see what is on our facebook page, and become a friend, and post stuff there! Just go to Facebook and search for St. Cyprian's Church Lenzie. You will find us on there!

Next Sunday 1st Feb after our morning service there will be a brief congregational meeting.

At that meeting the members of the vestry who have been considering which new organ we should get would like to present the organ we have in mind to replace the organ which stopped working last year.

Please support our appeal to pay for it. Please particularly think about who you know who might want to support the appeal who are not regular worshippers at our church. If you can think of anyone.....:

.....please pass on to them one of the appeal leaflets we have printed.

.....or please let the Rector know their name and address, and we will send an appropriate appeal letter to them.



The next meeting of our fund-raising group is on Thursday 5th February at 10.45 am.

This is an important, informally gathered group who take responsibility for organising the running of fund-raising events such as the car boot sales and Christmas Fair, and supporting others such as the concerts we hold. The group is also a place where people can share ideas for fund-raising.

The group is open to anyone who is free and would like to come along – if you have not been before please come and see what we do. We meet in the choir vestry, normally over a cup of tea/coffee.

One of the pictures on the sides of the font.